
The Presbyterian Church of Barrington 

Meeting of the Congregation 
May 8, 1960 

A meeting of the Congregation of The Presbyterian 
Church of Barrington was called to order during the 
Morning Worship in the Countryside School Auditorium 
at 11:34 on the morning of May 8, 1960, by Rev. Paul A. 
Winchester. 

Rev. Winchester pointed out that through an over­
sight in the first meeting of the Congregation on April 
17, 1960, the Congregation had not indicated who should 
sign the Pastor's call. 

Mrs. Mary VanSteenderen moved that the Elders be 
authorized to sign the Pastor*s call and that two of 
the Elders be authorized to represent the Congregation 
at the Meeting of The Presbytery of Chicago to be held 
in Morton Grove on Tuesday, May 10, 1960. The motion 
was duly seconded and appropriately carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:37 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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